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16 October 2009 
 
 
Ms Michelle Eades 
Executive Officer 
Association of Consulting Architects 
 
Email: nat@aca.org.au 
 
 
Dear Ms Eades 
 

Annual Return of Information for the year 2006 
Association of Consulting Architects – National office and the Northern 
Territory Branch 
 

I refer to previous correspondence in this matter, in particular to our hastener letter of 18 
September 2009. 
 
I note that the annual returns had previously been lodged with us in 2006. UnfortunateIy, 
the relevant documentation was not entered appropriately on our internal case 
management system.  I apologise for any inconvenience to you. 
 
The annual returns have now been filed and will be placed on a website maintained by 
Fair Work Australia at http://www.e-fwa.gov.au/131N. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me by email at margaret.williams@fwa.gov.au or on 
(03) 8661 7822 if you wish to discuss this letter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Margaret Williams 
Tribunal Services and Organisations. 
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From:JACKMAN GOODEN ARCHITECTS +61 8 89812559 06/03/2006 11:55 #055 P.001/002 

DECLARATION 

I, STEVE HUNTING FORD of 5 Gardiner Street, Darwin in the Northern 

Territory, Architect, do solemnly and sincerely declare THAT: 

1. I am the President of the Association of Consulting Architects -
Northern Territory, an organisation of employers registered under the 
Workplace Relations Act 1996. 

2. I am empowered by the Association of Consulting Architects -
Northern Territory to make this declaration. 

3. To the best of my knowledge the register of members has during the 
immediately preceding calendar year been kept and maintained as 
required by section 233(1) of Schedule 1 B of the Workplace Relations 
Act 1996. 

4. There were 9 members as at 31 December 2005. 

5. The names of the office bearers and postal addresses and 
occupations of persons holding such offices for the 2005-2006 year 
are contained in Attachment A · · · ·· ·· · · - · · 

6. Branch elections are due to be held in July 2006 for the positions of 
President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer and general 
Committee. · · 

DECLARED at 
in the Northern Territory 
this 6t\...day of V\1\"'{dl..---.,. 
Two thousand and six 

Industrial/declarations 2006 

) 
) 
) 
) C!l,~J"' . ·---~---··························· 

STEVE HUNT! ORO 



From:JACKMAN GOODEN ARCHITECTS +61 8 89812559 06/03/2006 11:56 #055 P.002/002 
--·- --------

ATTACHMENT A 

1. The registered office of the Association of Consulting Architects 
Northern Territory branch is P 0 Box 175 Darwin. 

2. The branch office holders for 2005-2006 are: 

Title of Office 
Mr Steve Huntingford President 
Jackman Gooden Architects (NT) 
Pty Ltd 
P 0 Box 175 
Darwin NT 0801 

Position vacant Vice President 

Mr David Bridgman Secretary 
The Architects Studio 
P 0 Box93 
Parap NT 0804 

Mr Ross Connolly Treasurer 
MKEA Arclilfects PiyLlll: 
P 0 Box 2151 
Darwin NT 0801 

Hassell Architects General Committee 
5 Whitfield Street 
Darwin NT 0801 

Woodhead International Pty ltd General Committee 
GPO Box442 
Darwin NT 0801 

This is the Attachment marked "A" referred to in 
the Declaration of Steve Huntingford, 
made this C l-\... day of VV'\t.lfl./h, 2006. 

Occupation 
Architect 

Architect 

Architect 

Architect 

Architect 

Architect 


